
 

 

     

EMPLOYER NEWS 
 
November 18, 2021 
 
Dignity Health has made the decision to terminate their contract with our health plan. To date, 
Dignity Health has rejected our proposals to remain contracted with them. This includes all 
Dignity Health hospitals, freestanding emergency rooms (neighborhood hospitals), ambulatory 
surgery centers and medical group providers effective January 1, 2022. 
  
Please see member letters below. 
  
HPN                                   SHL 
  
If you have any questions about this network change, call your account representative. 
 

https://healthplanofnevada.com/-/media/Files/PDF/HPN_Commercial%202022%20Dignity%20Member%20Letter-secured
https://healthplanofnevada.com/-/media/Files/PDF/SHL_Commercial%202022%20Dignity%20Member%20Letter-secured

